
 

  

Gathering Dates 

Whole school Production  

Celebration Gathering 

Friday 16th August 

Dear BEPS families, 

Today there is not much else I can say except for WOW! 

What a spectacular show The Android Academy was. The hours, days, weeks and months of hard work that 

went into the creation of such a wonderful performance, cannot truly be measured.   

There are so many people to thank. Firstly, to Sarah and Andrew. Your effort, energy and excitement for this 

show ensured everyone came along the journey and made it so special. To have a unique play that was such 

a great representation of what makes BEPS such a great place to be is a credit to you both. I know that 

many many students have just created wonderful core memories.  

To the rest of the BEPS staff who helped with song writing, costume making, running their classes through 

their dance or role and general support of the production, a huge thank you goes out to you for making sure 

the show was such a great success. 

To the parents and community who organised and made costumes, did a stunning job of the tees and 

jumpers, helped backstage and just generally supported our school production, it could not have happened 

without your support. 

I was so proud to stand up at each performance and welcome our community. Make sure you 

rest up over the weekend and please enjoy the photos on the following pages to reminisce over. 

Cheers, Erin   
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Fundraising Updates 

Friday Market Totals Learning Communities 

Terra Verde Market  

$TBC 

Market Dates (Fortnightly) 

16th August – Bicicletta Market 

30th August – Grade 6 Graduation 

Market 

13th September – Triciclo Market 

and cookie dough collection 

REMINDER: 

2025 Prep enrolments are 

now past due. Please see 

the office asap if you have 

a child starting prep in 

2025. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Student Leaders 
Outdoor Improvement 
Fundraiser 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

                      

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

       
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

      

      

      

      

     



      

          

       

       

     

     

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Cultural Week and Book Week will be celebrated  

from the 19th August 

 

Students will be participating in an Author visit, Cultural infusion 

incursion, gelati eating and concluding with a dress up parade on Friday 

23rd. Please see your child’s learning community newsletter for more 

information.   

 

Book Week 

OSHC NEWS 
Hello everyone- we hope you’ve all had a nice start to 

term 3! 

We are SO excited to share with you, that in partnership 

with the school, our Reconciliation Action Plan has been 

approved and endorsed by Narragunnawali! This has 

been a HUGE project and has been in the works for a 

long time! We want to extend our thanks to our RAP 

Committee members for their hard work, as well as the 

broad school community- for doing Acknowledge of 

Country in classrooms, for contributing to our fabulous 

RAP Market earlier in the year, for wearing and 

displaying your values in classrooms and on clothes, for 

creating safe and inclusive spaces, for educating one 

another, and so much more! We aim to continue to 

foster, embed and learn more about First Nations 

cultures, histories and contributions into the school and 

OSHC environment, as well as the greater local 

community.  

At OSHC, we’ve had a terrific start to the term- so many 

fun activities! See left for some pictures- including, lots of 

Olympics-inspired activities for children to participate in!  

Have a lovely week everyone! Chookas to all students for 

Android Academy!        


